
  

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

This week we had a real treat to begin our week watching the village 
pantomime. It was an absolute joy to see the children enjoying them-
selves and a lovely community event. A big thankyou to the cast and 
supporters for inviƟng us. If you haven’t been to see it yet, please do…
you are in for a treat! 

CongratulaƟons also to our cross country runners who did a fantasƟc 
job represenƟng us at Penryn College today despite the awful weather 
they sƟll came back with smiles on their faces and a lot of mud!. We 
are very proud of you! 

Thankyou for your conƟnued support this half term and whatever you 
are up to next week, we hope you enjoy some peace and family Ɵme. 

Best Wishes, Mrs Power 

 

 

We have held logo design compeƟƟons for our first 3 values this half term and are delighted to announce that 
the following 3 children have won so far. They have each won a prize and their winning logo will be displayed in 
the school and on our website. We had some fantasƟc entries from the children and want to thank them for 

their hard work. There will be more compeƟƟons aŌer half term for the final 3 values. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK COMMENCING: 10th February 2025  

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

Values CompeƟƟon 

Value Friendship Forgiveness Trust 

Winner Sisa Coralie  Florence 

Winning Logo  

  
 

  

  
  



 

 

We love to welcome parents and grandparents into our school community. If you have any Ɵme to spare and can offer some Ɵme 
regularly or as a one off, we would love help with the following: 

 

Class support: hearing readers, supporƟng learning, helping with art/DT lessons, gardening with children 

School support: making resources (can be in school or at home) 

Odd jobs: seƫng up raised beds for our gardening area, fencing, maintaining and creaƟng outdoor play spaces.  

If you are interested, pop into the office and we can tell you more! 

Volunteering OpportuniƟes 

Today in worship we learnt about St ValenƟne and 
the importance of love. We also talked about how we 
could share our kindness and love to others. Here is a list of 
random acts of kindness that I have challenged the children 
to use over half term! I’d love to see any photo evidence! 

 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 
Half term AcƟviƟes 

Sharing the Love 



“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

 


